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News from the flugmans
June 12, 2025
Dear EBC Family,

We hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the start of summer.

| (Bob) am currently in Lake Tahoe, California helping to lead our Summer Mission with students
from around the country. Our focus is on deepening their walks with God through experiential
learning, Bible Study, and grace and truth community. There
will be teaching, training, laughter, fun, tears, surrender,
friendships, and so much more. These summer missions are
the best thing that we do and | love being a part of how the
Lord uses them in the lives of students and staff.

This year we have nearly 80 students with us. It's quite a
crowd!

Part of my personal restoration during these summer
missions is to rise early, go for a walk in the woods, and do
some birding. There’s nothing
like that time for me to
connect with Jesus and
recharge. On one of my morning sojourns | stumbled onto this little
chapel tucked away in the forest. It felt like a gift!

Thank you for your investment in the lives of these students and staff.
The impact of this trip lasts far beyond our time together as they see
God more clearly and experience grace in deeper ways.

B

P.S. Judy and | will be in Milwaukee for 10 days in July (9-19)

at our National Cru Staff Conference where we’ll hear more about
what God is doing around the country (and the globe), and spend
some time being with our respective staff teams. We'll also be taking part in Cru’s “Legacy
Track” for 3 days, which is geared specifically toward nurturing staff aged 60+

(but don't tell Judy because she’s only 59). We've now been with Cru for 36 years!
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